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Archival Issues: Upcoming Issues and Opportunities
By Alexandra A. A. Orchard, CA, Archival Issues Editorial Board Chair, Wayne State University

This summer was busy for MAC’s journal, Archival Issues. 
We wrapped up issue 40.1, which included three articles 
and eight reviews. Topics span the reference archivist’s 
role in usability studies, the creation of a digital transfer 
workflow, and an archives podcast case study.

There were also a number of Editorial Board changes. 
Congratulations to our new Archival Issues Editorial Board 
members: Jolie Braun, Kate Nash, Nick Pavlik, and Lydia 
Tang. Thank you to everyone who responded to the call 
for volunteers. We received many more qualified applicants 
than available spaces, making the decision process dif-
ficult. As more board members cycle off in the next year, 
there will be additional calls for volunteers. Stay tuned!

Another Editorial Board change involves me. At the begin-
ning of the summer, I relocated to Portland, Oregon, and 

decided to step down from the Editorial Board and chair 
at the conclusion of issue 40.1. Serving on the board and 
as editor was a privilege, and I am immensely proud of 
the work we accomplished during my time in these roles. 
I am grateful to the authors, Editorial Board members, 
and Archival Issues staff with whom I worked, thank you!

Beginning with issue 40.2, current Publication Reviews 
Editor Brandon Pieczko will serve as chair of the Editorial 
Board. Brandon brings a wealth of experience, and I’m 
excited for him to step into the role. Submissions may be 
sent to him at bpieczko@uga.edu. And my usual reminder: 
we accept articles on a range of topics related to archives 
(e.g., social justice, description, digital, outreach, usability 
testing, etc.) and encourage both new and experienced 
authors (you!).
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